
Salt River High School will celebrate 
the re-opening of its outdoor 
basketball courts, which the Phoenix 
Suns recently refurbished in honor of 
their 50th season. SRHS was one of 
50 courts across Arizona to receive 
this gift.  
 
The short ceremony will begin at 
8:30 a.m. and will feature a ribbon 
cutting and special “first basket” 
challenge with Community, school 
and Suns dignitaries. 
 
More information about the 50 
courts project can be found here 
www.nba.com/suns/50courts#gref.  

DATE: Wednesday, April 18 
TIME: 8:30-9:30 a.m. 
PLACE: SRHS Outdoor Basketball 
Courts (entrance along Highland 
Avenue) 
 
For more information, contact SRHS 
Athletic Director Brandon Tauscher 
at 480-362-2000. 

PHOENIX SUNS COURT DEDICATION  
AT SALT RIVER HIGH SCHOOL 


